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May 2024 OFSTED Inspection report published 

14th July 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to inform you that we are pleased to announce that we have now received our OFSTED 

report from the inspection conducted in May of this year.  The report is now available on our website by 

following the link below: 

Montgomery_Academy_OFSTED_Report-_May 2024.pdf 
 

If you cannot get this link to work, then navigate to the OFSTED page on our website at 
 

https://montgomeryschool.co.uk/Information/ofsted-report 
 

The overall effectiveness of the school was rated Good.  The four individual judgement areas were rated 

as follows:  

 

The quality of education   Good 

Behaviour and attitudes    Good 

Personal development   Good 

Leadership and management   Good 

 

This is pleasing recognition for all the school improvement work that has happened at Montgomery over 

the last 10 years since it was first placed in Special Measures in 2014.  I am so proud of our staff, who 

work so hard to provide the best learning experience we can for our students.  The report highlights how 

positive relationships between pupils and staff contribute to pupils feeling well cared for, safe and happy. 

 

This would not have been possible without the high levels of parental support and trust given to us by our 

students’ families.  You will possibly have seen on our website, the excellent statistics for parental 

engagement over this academic year; we really appreciate it! 

 

Our students themselves also deserve great credit.  The report mentions how proud they are of the school 

and how keen they were to tell the inspectors how much the school had improved.  

 

Please take the time to read the full report on our website.  We are happy with the new rating for the 

school, though are still committed to continuing to raise standards even higher across the school.     

 

Hopefully the good news for the school will be matched later on with good news for the England team!! 

 

Kindest regards 

 
Mr. Careless 

Headteacher 

https://montgomeryhighschool.schudio.com/files/files/Ofsted/Montgomery_Academy_-_137973_Final.pdf
https://montgomeryschool.co.uk/Information/ofsted-report

